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AMBASSADOR OF INDONESIA VISITS IMLI 

 

Her Excellency, Ambassador Esti Andayani (Ambassador of the Republic of Indonesia to Italy 

with concurrent accreditation to the Republic of Malta), accompanied by Ms. Aisyah M. 

Allamanda (Second Secretary, Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia to Italy), visited the IMO 

International Maritime Law Institute (IMLI) on 29 October 2018.  

 

 
Her Excellency, Ambassador Esti Andayani (Ambassador of the Republic of Indonesia to Italy 

with concurrent accreditation to the Republic of Malta), Ms. Aisyah M. Allamanda (Second 

Secretary, Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia to Italy) and Professor David Attard (Director 

of IMLI) with the IMLI Class of 2018-2019 

 

In receiving Ambassador Esti Andayani, Professor Attard expressed delight and appreciation for 

the visit. He briefed Ambassador Andayani about IMLI’s activities which include, among others, 

the training of lawyers from developing countries on how to translate IMO Instruments into 

national legislation. 

 

For her part, Ambassador Andayani paid tribute to IMLI’s role in capacity building in international 

maritime law and noted that it was beneficial for her to know more about IMLI’s activities. She 

informed Professor Attard that she would endeavour to establish a fruitful collaboration between 

IMLI and the relevant departments in the Government of the Republic of Indonesia. She further 

stated that IMLI is one of the best institutions where Indonesia can train its maritime professionals.  

 

The students of the IMLI Class of 2018-2019 had the pleasure of personally meeting Ambassador 

Esti Andayani. 
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